LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL CALLED MEETING

July 19, 2010
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 12:00 p.m. at McDonalds on North Mulberry.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Alana Wooldridge, Jill McIntyre and Kim Jiranek.  There were no guests. 

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.
Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that we had Physical Education position open, due to the fact that John W. Adcock III (Ace) accepted the position at North Park in Radcliff.

Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that twelve applications were reviewed and three applicants were interviewed.  Mrs. Lewis recommends the hiring of Adam Shartzer.
Motion 11-01 was made by Jill McIntyre to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Alana Wooldridge.  Motion accepted.
__________________________










    (Chairperson)

___________________________


